
The Chatfield Reservoir Mitigation Company (CRMC) is 

holding an Open House for the public to see final designs 

for the recreational modification and environmental  

mitigation projects that will be undertaken at Chatfield 

State Park. CRMC engineering and design consultants  

will be in attendance to provide information and answer 

questions about the projects that will be undertaken as 

part of the Chatfield Storage Reallocation Project.

TUESDAY, MAY 30, 2017 
5:00pm – 7:30pm

ThunderRidge High School  
Commons Area (cafeteria) 
1991 Wildcat Reserve Parkway  
Highlands Ranch 80129

TO LEARN MORE, VISIT OUR 
WEBSITE, EMAIL OR CALL  
OUR HOTLINE AT:

OPEN HOUSE
REALLOCATION PROJECT

CHATFIELD STORAGE

www.chatfieldreallocation.org
info@chatfieldreallocation.org
1-855-387-4660
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